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To:  The Honorable Student Body of the University of South Florida Tampa Campus 
From: Student Government Leadership 
Subject: Week of December 7th Updates 
Date:  December 11th, 2020 
 
 
This week’s update for the Federal and Local Student Government is as follows:  
 
Federal Student Government 
 

• Addressed the Student Body on initiative progress and updates from the Fall 
semester. 

• Finalizing budgetary percentages for a consolidated USF. 
• Attended FSA to finalize Florida University legislative agenda. 
• Working to finalize USF legislative agenda items. 

 
Claire & Gustavo can be reached at sg-president@usf.edu and sg-vicepresident@usf.edu.   
 
Local Student Government 
 

• Conducted check-in chats with members of our team. 
• CAFC work and fiscal meetings.  
• Met with the Counseling Center to discuss working together on a possible state 

legislative budget request.  
• Held government affairs and legislative agenda check-in meeting.  
• Met with Georgetown University and Michigan State University student leaders to 

learn about their programs that guide students through the student conduct process.  
 
Spencer & Zach can be reached at sg-governor@usf.edu and sg-ltgovernor@usf.edu.  


